
 
I am currently coaching 906 Adventure Team in La Crosse and am emailing you as an advocate for 
converting the Birch Trail at Upper Hixon from a hike only to a multi-use trail. The trail would be great 
for our young bike riders as it’s very kid friendly and has a great view. Please consider. 
 
Thanks 

Greg Aspenson 


